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April 27, 2021 
 
 
 
Charles Town Presbyterian Church 
220 E Washington St 
Charles Town, WV 25414-0089 
 
 RE: TAX EXEMPTION 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  
 

This letter should serve to confirm that we have verified through the records of the 
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) (Employer Identification Number: 23-6393377/Group 
Exemption Number: 1617) that Charles Town Presbyterian Church (Employer Identification 
Number:  55-6008706), located in Charles Town, West Virginia, is member church of the 
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.), is in good standing and is entitled to the Federal tax exemption 
granted to the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) by the letter ruling attached hereto. 

 
The letters attached are the most up-to-date letters we have and they all refer to the 

letter dated 1964 which states that the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.), and its synods, 
presbyteries, and churches are exempt from federal income tax as nonprofit religious 
organizations under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

 
 If you need any other information or have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me directly at the number listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Samantha E. Lund 
Legal Office Administrator 

 
cc: April L. Davenport, Deputy General Counsel  

 
Enclosures 

 


